TI Home Computer Users Club

P.O. Box 190, Maidenhead, Berks SL6 1YX Telephone: Maidenhead (0628) 71696.



Autumn 1983

Dear Member

Here's the first issue of the new TI Home Computer Users Club magazine, together with your Membership Card. When your Membership comes up for renewal, we'll be letting you know - but we're dating all Membership calculations from 1 November 1983, so it'll be ages before we'll be asking you for a cheque! In the meantime, please keep your card safely.

We'd like your input

As you'll see from the magazine, we're intending that it should be a true two-way communication medium between us and you - so we hope you'll be sending in plenty of material for consideration for inclusion. The more of you who contribute, the fatter the magazine will get - but bear in mind, we're after quality, not quantity please. And we're particularly interested in material we can use for the two ends of the scale - the Buffs Pages and the Youngsters Pages.

Sorting out the Groups

Also, we're very keen to get the regional User Groups network formalised, so you can all get in touch with one another. So have a look in the magazine at our piece on Groups - and if you feel your area has potential, or if your Group is already operational, let us have the details asked for.

Our timescale

After this issue, we'll be publishing regularly each quarter, so you can expect the Winter 1984 edition of the TIHCUC News to reach you in late January. Closing date for copy for consideration is 5 December 1983 - so we'll look forward to hearing from you.

If you have any queries regarding your Membership, our Club Manager Katie Lomax is here to help you. Do get in touch, by phone or letter.

With best wishes.

THE EDITOR